Hello, how are you on this fine day Mr. Alan. I hope you are doing well and getting excited for the film festival meeting this afternoon. It has been a very long time since we have talked so I would just like to tell you a couple of things. First, I was upset when awards night came about and there was no seat for me. I was also not happy with the fact that the only way I got recognized was by the Milnester in her 4 hour speech. Last year I was starting to feel bad, seeing you come into class with bags under your eyes and looking tired, also the fact that so many people tried to post clues when they had no idea who I was. These people were selfish to lead you in the wrong direction and should eat some rotten cheese sandwiches, 13 to be exact. So you were very wrong with Brian Mermaid Man, however I do commend your effort. You deserve 5 big grinning faces, :D:D:D:D:D. To conclude, I would like to say I will never tell you who I am unless you give me hard evidence, then of course, out of respect, I will tell you. Unless of course I am Matt Mullen or Jim the Gill, then I shall eat a rotten cheese sandwich. :D. I was very popular last year, but I faded of course and I do not want a relapse, I would like to be treated just like everybody else on the blogs. I will not be posting clues everywhere, just commenting like a regular person with a regular name, my name, Ruby Heckler. One last thing, even though I do work alone, several people know about my identity, at least two of which will be sitting in your classroom today after school for the meeting. Well, have a great day, and please do not lose any sleep over this, thank you.

Sincerely,

Ruby Heckler